
Lawrence Memorial Library Internet Use Policy 

 

 

 

 

 

We strive to protect the First Amendment rights of our patrons, and their 

individual rights of privacy.  However, because Internet workstations are located in 

public areas, images on the screen and paper printouts of those images may be visible 

to others.  Internet users must respect the rights and sensitivities of others, which is 

consistent with the library’s general rules of conduct. 

 

Use of the Library computer resources for any of the following is prohibited: 

 Stealing, damaging or alter software or hardware 

 Attempting to gain or gaining unauthorized access to files, passwords or data. 

 Use for any purposes violating applicable federal, state or local laws 

 Interfering with or disrupting other computer users 

 Malicious, threatening, harassing or obscene behavior 

 Public display of obscene materials on computer screen or in hard copy 

 

Failure to use Internet workstations appropriately and 

responsibly may result in denial of further internet use 

privileges.   

THE LIBRARY HAS NO CONTROL OVER THE INFORMATION ON THE INTERNET 

AND CANNOT BE HELD RESPONSIBLE FOR ITS CONTENT OR ACCURACY.  

PARENTS ARE RESPONSIBLE FOR THEIR CHILD’S ACCESS TO THIS INFORMATION 

SOURCE, AS THEY ARE WITH OTHER LIBRARY MATERIALS 


